
ATTENTION PRIMARY CARE PROVIDERS: 

You are invited to complete a survey regarding the transition of Behavioral Health services from 
the Louisiana Behavioral Health Partnerships to the Bayou Health, Louisiana’s managed-care 
program for Medicaid. This transition means that Primary Care Physicians will now be able to bill 
Behavioral Health services for Medicaid patients. 

Your confidential answers to this short survey will provide DHH Medicaid with the information to 
properly assist Primary Care Physicians in navigating through the Behavioral Health transition. 

This important study is being conducted by Q2 Insights, a national research firm, on behalf of 
Louisiana Department of Health and Hospitals.    

To complete the survey please click here. We appreciate you taking the time to participate. 
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https://www.research.net/r/PCPwebsurvey

